
 

  

ROADWORKS ON THE FLY-OVER AT K1718 AND K1700 

 

                                                                                                                                   Antwerp, 3 October 2023 

Dear Customer, 

We would like to inform you of roadworks on the Fly-Over at K1718 and K1700.  

Attention: these roadworks will have an impact on the truck's route!
 

This week, the Maritime Access Department (aMT) will start the local renewal of the asphalt on the Fly-

Over to eliminate the current road subsidence. The works will start on Wednesday 4 October at 6 am and 

end on Friday 6 October at 4 pm. The Fly-Over will hereby be completely closed to all traffic, in both 

directions. Traffic will have to use the existing parallel roads and the roundabout near DP World.  

To limit disruption to and from K1718 and K1742 as much as possible, we ask you to plan as many 

scheduled deliveries and collections by truck as possible today.  

As always, trucks can also be handled at night. 
 

Would you like to have your container(s) handled on Saturday during the first shift? That too is possible. 

Just let us know by 5pm on Wednesday via intermodal.planning@mpet.be. Starting from 50 moves, we 

will make this option possible.  

Looking for information on a specific container? Please use MPETConnect and ePortal for that.  

  

mailto:intermodal.planning@mpet.be


Kind regards, 

 

Your MSC Team
 

For more information about MSC's latest news and projects, please visit msc.com or subscribe to our 

newsletter. 
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